
 
 
 
 
 
12 July 2022 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
GCSE Results Day is Thursday 25 August. The Academy will be open to students from 8.30am until 10.30am when 
results will be available to be collected.  
 
On the day, staff will be in attendance to celebrate the successes of our students, Career Connect Advisors will also 
be in attendance to offer any support or guidance regarding post 16 destinations. 
 
Should you or your child not be able to collect results, they can be emailed to their personal email address. This 
request needs to be with the exam officer Mrs Ward by Wednesday 24 August. Please contact her via the following 
email: award@dixonsfa.com 
 
Alternatively, your child may nominate someone on their behalf to collect their results; this person must attend 
school with signed consent and proof of identity. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further assistance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs S Russell 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 


